Meeting Minutes for March 27, 2008

Milton Planning Board

The eighteenth meeting of the Milton Planning Board for fiscal year 2008 was convened on Thursday, March 27, at 6:30 p.m. in the John Cronin Conference Room of the Town Hall. 

In attendance:   Edward Duffy, Alexander Whiteside, Emily Keys Innes, Peter Jackson, Bernard J. Lynch III, William Clark, Planning Director, Diane Colligan 

ADMINISTRATIVE ITEMS

A motion was made, seconded and the Board voted unanimously to approve the minutes of the March 13, 2008 meeting 

The Board confirmed the following future meeting dates:  April 10 & 24, 2008 at Town Hall in the John Cronin Conference Room @ 6:30 p.m.

  CITIZEN’S SPEAK

There were no citizens present who wished to address the Board.

NEW BUSINESS
Discussion regarding 684 Canton Ave was continued till the Planning Board receives all the required information. William Clark stated that the driveway for any new dwelling will be on Canton Ave. Edward Duffy stated that he would like a sign added to the punch list. Alex Whiteside stated that the approval is going have to reference the Board of Appeals Decision to allow houses off the common driveway. 

PUBLIC HEARINGS
The hearing regarding 36 Central Ave was continued till April 24, 2008. Andrew Zalewski, architect for the project, went over the design standards and other items of concern on the exterior of the building. Emily Keys Innes requested that the materials due to be used in the project be available for the next meeting. The Board requested a formal lighting plan. The plan needs to be definitive on lighting issues including locations and types of lights. 



OLD BUSINESS
 The Board discussed the plan to divide the premises at the 2 Adams Street development. Member Jackson recused himself from discussion on this agenda item for professional reasons.
Since the last meeting Attorney Corcoran met with Alex Whiteside and developed appropriate language for the approval of the division.  The Board voted to accept the language as developed by Mr. Corcoran and Mr. Whiteside. Mr. Corcoran also stated that he is planning to go before the Board of Appeals for a variance on the height of the building due to the water table with an on April 29th hearing date and will be back for hearing by  the Board for amendment of the Site Plan and Special Permit in May.
ADJOURNMENT

A motion was made, seconded and the Board voted unanimously to adjourn at 9:00    p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
__________________________










Emily Keys Innes, Secretary
.  

